
Warrant Article 15: Amend the Zoning Map and portions of Articles 2-5 of the Town’s Zoning 
By-Laws pertaining to two proposed Overlay Districts in the Boylston Street Corridor


Recommendation: NO RECOMMENDATION on Warrant Article 15.


Summary: Warrant Article 15 was submitted by the Department of Planning and Community 
Development and would create two new zoning overlay districts along Boylston Street in Brookline 
Village — one at the intersection with Cypress Street and the other between Walnut Path and High 
Street.


Recommendation: The Boylston Street Corridor Committee met on Monday April 25 and voted to do 
further study; the Article is therefore not being moved.  Accordingly, the Advisory Committee offers no 
recommendation.


